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One extra living donor graft loss was mistakenly included in NYFLs survival numbers. Our program 
recalculated the one-year living donor graft survival rate to correct the error (pg. 31 of the report): 

• 98.5% estimated probability of surviving with a functioning graft at 1 year 

• 0.77 estimated hazard ratio of graft failure at 1 year 
 
The January 2024 reports could not be updated before publication; the graft failure numbers will be 
correct in upcoming reports. 
 
Please contact our program with any questions: 585-275-7753 
 


